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25th September 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Year 5 and 6 international arts news! 

 

 

Since returning to school, we have been working very hard developing our comic characters which will 

once again be a part of The Lakes International Comic Art Festival in Kendal. We have been looking at 

Rights of the Child alongside The UN’s Global Goals for Sustainable Development, and have used these 

to help us develop our own super-heroes. The festival is on over the weekend of the 12th -14th of October 

and there’s lots going on. Take a look at the website (www.comicartfestival.com). This year our work 

will be exhibited at the Oaklea Trust, 48 Stramongate, Kendal, LA9 4BD from Saturday 29th of 

September until Friday the 19th of October. This is part of the Comic Arts trail around Kendal which 

looks fantastic this year – go and have a look! 

 

Advance warning!  

 

In November, we will also be going to be going to the cinema again as part of the Into Film Festival. This 

year we will be going to Rheged to watch Wonder, which we are currently reading as our class book. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Helen Gill 
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